Our stipend requirements currently say:
Member dancers will receive a one-time $xxxx stipend and member non-dancer/spectators will receive a one-time reimbursement for their entry fee.  Reimbursements will be distributed AFTER attending a convention.  Stipend or reimbursements will be provided for one convention per member per calendar year.

Eligibility to receive a stipend is contingent upon:
1) Registering as a Hill Country Clogger (HCC) and performing or attending as a representative of HCC.
2) Participating in at least one class (if a dancer).
3) Providing our treasurer (Tom Poole) with a copy of the registration form and proof of payment no later than 14 days after the convention.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I propose the following eligibility requirements for 2024 stipends:
Must sign up to be a member of Hill Country Cloggers NO LATER than December 31, 2023.
Must attend at least 10 practices.
Must register as a Hill Country Clogger (HCC) and perform or attend as a representative of HCC.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Must participate in at least one class (if a dancer). Redundant and contradictory?	
Must provide the treasurer with a copy of the registration form and proof of payment no later than 14 days after the convention. (No hand written letters. Registration sheet with cancelled check or paid receipt from internet)
(Stipends for conventions should be given to members who want to improve their clogging skills.)
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Christmas Party - 2024
Currently we pay for all members.  Members pay $10 for dues each year.  $6.25 goes toward insurance and $3.75 is deposited in our SEFCU account which goes toward the Christmas Party.  I propose we continue to pay for all members who attend but stipulate that that they must sign up to be a member of Hill Country Cloggers NO LATER than December 31, 2023.
(Christmas Party is a way of thanking ALL members who have supported HCC during the year.)
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
